
Preschool: John N.
Preschool: Marita D.

Kinder: Israel D.
First: Yenaar M. 

Second: Milana K. 
Third: Claire S.

Fourth: Bridgette M.
Fifth: Dominic H.
Sixth: Trenton V.

Seventh: Jadon G.
Eighth: Savannah D. 

YELLOW FOLDERSYELLOW FOLDERS
PLEASE RETURN YELLOW PARENT

ENVELOPE ASAP.  THE NEXT
PARENT ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT

OUT ON 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2024.

 IF THERE IS A HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE
WILL BE SENT ON FRIDAY.

SEPTEMBER 26, 2024
NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 26, 2024
NEWSLETTER

ALL SCHOOL MASSALL SCHOOL MASS
Friday, 

September 27, 2024 
at 8:00 AM

Wear your dress uniform.
Parents are encouraged
to attend.

TY B. 
 SEPTEMBER 27

Student Council News
Otter Pops will be 

 sold every Friday for .50¢ at the
 lunch tables.

Thank you for supporting our
food drive!

Are you interested in
earning Service Hours?
We need a Decathalon

Parent Coach for grades
sixth through eighth after
school.  More information

can be found on
catholicjhd.org

Be
our

Best

Be
our

Best

We are so grateful to all the families that have 
donated towards the Fall Festival. There is still time

 to contribute towards this event and we have included 
a flyer in today's parent envelope if you would like to

donate.
.

Our Go Gold for Childhood Cancer Awareness raised
$176.00! Thank you to the 49 families that contributed

towards this amazing cause!

We would also like to thank all of our amazing Hawk
Families that donate their time during lunch hour, stuff

the parent envelope, stripped our field and assist us 
in keeping our school in Hawk order!

JV Girls Volleyball take on Madeline Red tonight 6:pm at Christ Lutheran

bn Saturday 9/28/24 JV Flag Football game at 2PM vs Madeline Red
Saturday 9/28/24 Varsity Flag Football plays at 1pm vs St Charles

Wed 10/2/24 Girls Varsity Volleyball will take on Madeline White 6PM at Christ
Lutheran

Thurs 10/3/24 Girls JV Volleyball vs St Martin 6:15pm at Christ Lutheran

For sports updates, scores and information visit
www.leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague

Send in your bags of recyclables! We
are continuing to collect all recycling

bottles until the end of the month.
Please deposit in correct containers! 

All funds collected will
 benefit our school!

Recycle     Recycle      RecycleRecycle     Recycle      Recycle

Turn in by 
September 30, 2024

We have 27 Families that have not turned in the
Back to School Packets which contain the

Emergency Card Forms for the 2024-25 School
Year. If you see this form in your parent envelope

today, it means we are missing this information
and would appreciate a 

prompt reply.



Events at a
Glance

September

09/30/24 Lumpia Lemonade 

Events at a
Glance October

10/02/24 Dave’s Hot Chicken

10/03/24 Progress Reports

10/04/24 Blessing of the Animals

10/19/24 Fall Festival

10/31/24 Costume Halloween
Parade

 Questions?  Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com          

School (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F   Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm  
                                                      Wednesdays  7:30am-1:30pm
               Fax (619) 444-4406
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois                             cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  

  Principal:       Dr. Amanda LoCoco         alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
  Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo          schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
  Secretary:      Mary Ray                             ray@holytrinityhawks.com
  Admin. Asst:  Monica Morales                 mmorlaes@holytrinityhawks.com

 Parish Office: (619) 444-9425       
 Parish website: holytrinityelcajon.org 
 
 Frequently used numbers:

      Uniform Store:    (619) 466-5437       FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

FundraisersFundraisers

15

CHANGE FOR CHANGE
Each grade is collecting loose change in their
classrooms change jars. The proceeds are for

improvements to the school. THE
COMPETITION IS ON! Every week we will

announce who is collecting the most change
and the winners for the first trimester will win a

PIZZA PARTY.

We are available to assist you!

Choir Notes
              Does your child love to sing? 

Are they looking to serve their community?
Well, they can do both when they join 

Holy Trinity Children’s Choir! 
Rehearsals are in the Music room on

Tuesday’s from 3:00 - 3:50 pm. 
We sing at one Parish Mass per month 

on Sunday, as well as some other
 school activities.  

Please see attached flyer. 



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

The aftercare room will now be in the LIBRARY.
Parents who are picking their children up after
school will use the front side gate next to the

teachers lounge. The LIBRARY is cooler, and there is
less distance to the gate for pickup. Please do NOT

call in advance to have the gate opened. 
Before Care is remaining the same. 

THE UNIFORM STORE THE UNIFORM STORE 

8160 La Mesa Blvd,
 La Mesa, CA 91942 

Beginning Nov. 1, 2024 , we will be
contracted with THE UNIFORM STORE in
La Mesa. Dennis uniform will no longer
be our uniform provider for Holy Trinity

after Oct. 31. There will be slight
variations to the uniform but both the
old and new style will be acceptable

attire. More info about your options and
how to order will be coming. The
Uniform Store has a guaranteed
turnaround time of three weeks. 

Candy Jar Guess (HC)                                   Yearly Calendar (HC)
Choir Flyer (HC)                                            Dave’s Hot Chicken   
                                    DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE

SCRIP 
CORNER

The following SCRIP Gift Cards 
offer a greater return to

 Holy Trinity School
MACY’S 10%

NEW PICK-UP DETAILS
For pick-up, three gates will be opened.

The Extended Care Gate, between
preschool and 8th grade (monitored by
Mrs. Kerr). The Side Gate next to Fourth
Grade (monitored by Mrs. Vickery). The

Back Gate at the back parking lot
(monitored by Mrs. Noble). Gates open
at 2:45pm and close at 3:00pm. Thank

you so much for your cooperation!

Olive Garden 8%

Alumni Coordinator
Sports Chairperson

Facilities Chairperson

PTG OPEN POSITIONS

Aftercare Change of Location until Sept.
30th 

“Heavenly Father, we give you
thanks for the love and

support you provide to our
family. Please help us to be
patient and understanding

with one another, and to
always be there for each

other.  Amen”

We ask that you keep in
prayer the Mullard Family.

Progress Reports and The Blessing of the Animals

Parents feel free to
join us at morning

assembly on Monday,
September 30, 2024.

There will be a
demonstration by an

SDSU Majorette!

2024-25
School 

Calendar

A copy of the updated school
calendar is in the parent

envelope today.  

It’s almost October! Where did the time go?  I am looking forward to an exciting first week of
October with Progress Reports going out next Thursday in your Yellow Envelopes. On Friday,
October 4th, we will have the Blessing of the Animals. This is one of my favorite events of the
year and I am so excited to see everyone’s pet’s! Bring your pet @ 2:30pm to the lunch tables
for a special blessing. Please have all animals in cages or on a leash. Parents must stay with the
animal and be in control at all times. 
Aftercare has been moved to the LIBRARY until we have been able to secure a special lock for
the 8th grade gate. We will have the lock on Monday, September 30th. Aftercare will then be
able to go back to the original location. Please call Aftercare to receive the code as it will
change monthly. You must then let yourself in the gate and walk to the Aftercare room to
physically sign out your child. It is no longer possible for Ms. Patsy to walk your child to the
car. Thank you for all your love and support! 

Lumpia & Lemonade Sales

Hawks you are amazing, we made
$714.00 in

sales for Monday, 
September 30. 2024.


